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November 1, 2021 

 

Arton Berisha, General Director 

Kosovo Academy of Public Safety 

RXG7+HQP, Vushtrri Kosovo 42000 

 

 

Dear General Director Berisha, 

 

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the Kosovo Academy of 

Public Safety has successfully fulfilled the requirements to be awarded 

the distinction of being an Accredited Law Enforcement Academy by 

the International Association of Directors of Law Enforcement 

Standards and Training (IADLEST).  In addition, we congratulate you 

and your staff on achieving the Award of Excellence for your academy 

accreditation. 

 

Your academy is joining an elite group dedicated to excellence in 

delivering criminal justice training worldwide.  Your academy’s 

policies, procedures, processes, facilities and personnel exemplify the 

very best in our profession.  This accreditation entitles you to display 

the IADLEST Award of Excellence and the Accredited Academy logo 

and statement in your literature and at your facilities. 

 

This accreditation is valid until October 20, 2024. 

 

Thank you for your commitment to providing quality law enforcement 

training. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael N. Becar 

Executive Director 
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